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Kennedy and the Lost City 2024-09-06 this novel describe about kennedy and the lost
city
Two Days in June 2014-11-11 on two consecutive days in june 1963 in two lyrical
speeches john f kennedy pivots dramatically and boldly on the two greatest issues of
his time nuclear arms and civil rights in language unheard in lily white cold war
america he appeals to americans to see both the russians and the negroes as human
beings his speech on june 10 leads to the limited nuclear test ban treaty of 1963 his
speech on june 11 to the civil rights act of 1964 based on new material hours of
recently uncovered documentary film shot in the white house and the justice department
fresh interviews and a rediscovered draft speech two days in june captures kennedy at
the high noon of his presidency in startling granular detail which biographer sally
bedell smith calls a seamless and riveting narrative beautifully written weaving
together the consequential and the quotidian with verve and authority moment by moment
jfk s feverish forty eight hours unspools in cinematic clarity as he addresses peace
and freedom in the tick tock of the american presidency we see kennedy facing down
george wallace over the integration of the university of alabama talking obsessively
about sex and politics at a dinner party in georgetown recoiling at a newspaper
photograph of a burning monk in saigon planning a secret diplomatic mission to
indonesia and reeling from the midnight murder of medgar evers there were 1 036 days in
the presidency of john f kennedy this is the story of two of them
Kennedy and the Promise of the Sixties 2004-03-21 this book explores life in america
during that brief promising period in the early sixties when john f kennedy was the u s
president kennedy s optimism and charm helped to give promise to the times at the same
time cold war frustrations in cuba and vietnam worried americans while the 1962 missile
crisis narrowly avoided a nuclear disaster early in the decade the civil rights
movement gained momentum through student sit ins and freedom rides martin luther king
jr emerged as a powerful spokesman for non violent social change and gave his powerful
i have a dream speech at the march on washington in 1963 the civil rights movement
proved to be the seedbed for many other movements in the decade the american family was
also undergoing rapid change and betty friedan launched what became the women s
movement in 1963 culture too underwent transformation the beat authors jack kerouac and
alan ginsburg gained respectability joan baez and bob dylan revived folk music and roy
lichtenstein and andy warhol produced pop art ginsberg aldous huxley timothy leary and
ken kesey began to promote psychedelic drugs the sixties was a decade of marked
political social and cultural change since 1976 w j rorabaugh has taught at the
university of washington in seattle he is the author of the alcoholic republic oxford
1979 the craft apprentice oxford 1986 and berkeley at war the 1960s oxford 1989
professor rorabaugh has held fellowships from the national endowment for the humanities
the national humanities center the newberry library the huntington library and the john
f kennedy library he has served on editorial boards for the journal of early republic
and the history of education quarterly
John F. Kennedy and the Historians 2001 a former secret service agent recounts his
shared experiences with the former first lady before and after her husband s death
discussing the birth of john jr and jackie s first encounters with aristotle onassis
Mrs. Kennedy and Me 2012-04-03 while there are many biographies of jfk and accounts of
the early years of us space efforts this book uses primary source material and
interviews with key participants to provide a comprehensive account of how the actions
taken by jfk s administration have shaped the course of the us space program over the
last 45 years
John F. Kennedy and the Race to the Moon 2011-02-10 pulitzer prize and national book
award winner of all the kennedy books this is the best time arthur m schlesinger jr
served as special assistant to president john f kennedy throughout his presidency from

https://readforlove.mombaby.com.tw/


claytons electrotherapy 9th edition free download .pdf

readforlove.mombaby.com.tw

the long and grueling campaign to kennedy s tragic and unexpected assassination by lee
harvey oswald in a thousand days schlesinger combines intimate knowledge as one of
president kennedy s inner circle with sweeping research and historic context to provide
a look at one of the most legendary presidential administrations in american history
from jfk s battle with nixon during the 1960 election to the seemingly charmed
inaugural days to international conflict and domestic unrest schlesinger takes a close
and fond but unsparing look at kennedy s tenure in the white house covering well known
successes like his involvement in the civil rights movement infamous humiliations like
the bay of pigs and often overlooked struggles like the skybolt missile mix up alike
praised by the new york times as at once a masterly literary achievement and a work of
major historical significance a thousand days is not only a fascinating look at an
american president but a towering achievement in historical documentation
Kennedy and the Press 1965 the revealing story of franklin roosevelt joe kennedy and a
political alliance that changed history from a new york times bestselling author when
franklin roosevelt ran for president in 1932 he gained the support of joseph kennedy a
little known businessman with wall street connections instrumental in roosevelt s
victory their partnership began a longstanding alliance between two of america s most
ambitious power brokers kennedy worked closely with fdr as the first chairman of the
securities and exchange commission and later as ambassador to great britain but at the
outbreak of world war ii sensing a threat to his family and fortune kennedy lobbied
against american intervention putting him in direct conflict with roosevelt s
intentions though he retreated from the spotlight to focus on the political careers of
his sons kennedy s relationship with roosevelt would eventually come full circle in
1960 when franklin roosevelt jr campaigned for john f kennedy s presidential win with
unprecedented access to kennedy s private diaries as well as firsthand interviews with
roosevelt s family and white house aides new york times bestselling author michael
beschloss called the nation s leading presidential historian by newsweek presents an
insightful study in contrasts roosevelt the scion of a political dynasty had a genius
for the machinery of government kennedy who built his own fortune was a political
outsider determined to build a dynasty of his own from the author of the conquerors and
presidential courage this is a fascinating account of the complex ambiguous
relationship of two shrewd ruthless power hungry men the new york times book review
A Thousand Days 2002-06-03 jack and lem explores the enduring friendship between john f
kennedy and kirk lemoyne billings aka lem jack kennedy and lem billings met at choate
and remained friends until the dallas gunfire that ended kennedy s life thirty years
later featuring interviews with ben bradlee gore vidal ted sorenson friends family and
many others award winning journalist david pitts begins the story with the early
friendship between the men though lem never held an official role in the kennedy
administration his friendship and insight were much valued so much so that he had his
own room at the white house this is the story of jack and lem and the climate for gays
during he kennedy era the story of a great friendship that grew and survived against
the odds
Kennedy and Roosevelt 2016-08-16 new york times book review editors choice from the
author of catching the wind comes the second volume of the definitive biography of ted
kennedy and a history of modern american liberalism magisterial an intricate astute
study of political power brokering comparable to robert a caro s profile of lyndon
johnson in master of the senate publishers weekly starred review against the wind
completes neal gabler s magisterial biography of ted kennedy but it also unfolds the
epic tragic story of the fall of liberalism and the destruction of political morality
in america with richard nixon having stilled the liberal wind that once propelled
kennedy s and his fallen brothers political crusades ted kennedy faced a lonely battle
as republicans pressed reaganite dogmas of individual freedom and responsibility and
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democratic centrists fell into line kennedy was left as the most powerful voice
legislating on behalf of those society would neglect or punish the poor the working
class and african americans gabler shows how the fault lines that cracked open in the
wake of the civil rights movement and vietnam were intentionally widened by kennedy s
republican rivals to create a moral vision of america that stood in direct opposition
to once broadly shared commitments to racial justice and economic equality yet even as
he fought this shift ted kennedy s personal moral failures in this era the endless
rumors of his womanizing and public drunkenness and his bizarre behavior during the
events that led to rape accusations against his nephew william kennedy smith would be
used again and again to weaken his voice and undercut his claims to political morality
tracing kennedy s life from the wilderness of the reagan years through the compromises
of the clinton era from his rage against the craven cruelty of george w bush to his
hope that obama would deliver on a lifetime of effort on behalf of universal health
care gabler unfolds kennedy s heroic legislative work against the backdrop of a nation
grown lost and fractured in this outstanding conclusion to the saga that began with
catching the wind neal gabler offers his inimitable insight into a man who fought to
keep liberalism alive when so many were determined to extinguish it against the wind
sheds new light both on a revered figure in the american century and on america s
current existential crisis
Jack and Lem 2009-04-27 a close up on one of american history s most magical events jfk
s inaugural week and the creation of the speech that inspired a generation and brought
hope to a nation ask not what your country can do for you but what you can do for your
country on the january morning when john f kennedy assumed the presidency and stood to
speak those words america was divided its citizens torn by fears of war kennedy s
speech called the finest since lincoln at gettysburg and the most memorable of any
twentieth century american politician did more than reassure it changed lives marking
the start of a brief optimistic era of struggle against tyranny poverty disease and war
itself ask not is a beautifully detailed account of the week leading up to the
inaugural which stands as one of the most moving spectacles in the history of american
politics at the heart of the narrative is kennedy s quest to create a speech that would
distill american dreams and empower a new generation thurston clarke s portrait of jfk
during what intimates called his happiest days is balanced revealing the president at
his most dazzlingly charismatic and cunningly pragmatic as the snow covers washington
in a blanket of white as statesmen and celebrities arrive for candlelit festivities the
perfectionist kennedy pushes himself to the limit to find the words that would capture
what he most truly believed and which would far outlast his own life for everyone who
seeks to understand the fascination with all things kennedy the answer can be found in
ask not
Against the Wind 2022-11-15 the irish brotherhood is the history of jack kennedy s
original political inner circle led by bobby kennedy kenny o donnell larry o brien and
dave powers they were tough minded irish catholic guys who were joined together by a
common ambition to see jack kennedy through to the white house war veterans who were
young ambitious and they wanted their country back jack kennedy was their man their
leader no matter that he was irish catholic and his old man had made as many enemies as
friends jack had ambition brains a special charisma to win the white house would be a
victory not only for jack kennedy but for the downtrodden they collectively decided
that if the political powers would not let them in willingly then they would kick the
door down at the center of the story is kenny o donnell jack kennedy s tough talking no
bullshit top political aide jack recognized he needed kenny s blue collar political
genius and kenny recognized something special in jack the irish brotherhood describes
what it was like to be inside the kennedy inner circle with bobby who was determined to
make his own mark apart from his famous family his life long struggle never won never
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lost with joe as kenny and larry prove to him that their outsider approach was going to
work after jack s crushing victory in 58 which sets the stage for the presidential
campaign to come this book is a missing piece of the story of the improbable rise to
power of john f kennedy and further fills out the picture of the man revealing that
jack kennedy was at heart a politician he enjoyed the rough and tumble and despite his
personal issues or perhaps because of them he became determined to succeed beyond
anybody s expectations it is intriguing an indelible portrait of the son brother friend
congressman senator and president
Ask Not 2005-09-15 a young john f kennedy and his sister kick go sailing and get caught
in a storm
The Irish Brotherhood 2016-03-15 charismatic and committed john f kennedy remains one
of the most revered and most disliked of us presidents dedicated to changing the look
of the american presidency kennedy was also pledged to changing the nature of us
foreign policy making victory in the cold war was possible he said and the greatest
challenge to that victory was in the asian pacific region success there would signal
the end of the communist versus capitalist confrontation america can do it he vowed
this book describes the kennedy administration s desperate efforts to achieve the
impossible dream an american cold war victory throughout asia and the pacific
John F. Kennedy and the Stormy Sea 2006 texts of president kennedy s 64 official news
conferences
Kennedy and the Press; The News Conferences, Edited and Annotated by Harold W. Chase
and Allen H. Lerman. With an Introd. by Pierre Salinger 1965 this volume argues that
both domestic considerations and political calculations were part of a highly complex
decision made by members of washington s high policy elite to sell israel hawk surface
to air missiles
John F. Kennedy and the New Pacific Community, 1961–63 1990-04-09 seminar paper from
the year 2005 in the subject rhetoric elocution oratory grade 1 0 catholic university
eichstätt ingolstadt lehrstuhl für amerikanistik course proseminar american west myths
of the frontier language english abstract this work examines the use of the pioneer
myth in kennedy s rhetoric and the transfer of the frontier image of the american west
to the situation at the beginning of the 1960s two of his speeches the nomination
acceptance speech and the remarks at the dedication of the aerospace medical health
center are interpreted and analyzed in this part of the paper the literary aspects of
the speeches are examined most importantly the theme of the new frontier furthermore
his political performance is evaluated and compared to the contents of his speeches the
idea is to examine whether or not kennedy delivered what he promised and to evaluate
his presidency in accordance with the means of political science
Kennedy and the Press 1965 in 1961 president john f kennedy initiated a bold new policy
of engaging states that had chosen to remain nonaligned in the cold war in a narrative
ranging from the white house to the western coast of africa and the shores of new
guinea robert b rakove examines the brief but eventful life of this policy during the
presidencies of kennedy and his successor lyndon baines johnson engagement initially
met with real success but it faltered in the face of serious obstacles including
colonial and regional conflicts disputes over foreign aid and the vietnam war its
failure paved the way for a lasting hostility between the united states and much of the
nonaligned world with consequences extending to the present this book offers a sweeping
account of a critical period in the relationship between the united states and the
third world
John F. Kennedy and the Politics of Arms Sales to Israel 2002 more than 14 000
documents white house diaries telephone logs and executive tape recordings detail the
conspiracy designed to mislead the nation about the assassination of john f kennedy
hancock evaluates these leaks and confessions showing the connections between the
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individuals involved and demonstrating the evolution of a conspiracy
John F. Kennedy and the New Frontier - The rhetoric and the political results
2006-07-24 sparked by long forgotten gifts and memorabilia discovered in an old trunk
the now ninety year old hill reminisces about private moments shared laughs and crazy
adventures with one of the world s most iconic women during her time as first lady and
the excruciating year following the assassination of her husband after all he notes
that when you travel with someone you experience things that can t be fully appreciated
by anyone who wasn t there
Kennedy, Johnson, and the Nonaligned World 2012-10-08 in this the first comprehensive
history of kennedy s civil rights record over the course of his entire political career
nick bryant shows that kennedy s shrewd handling of the race issue in his early
congressional campaigns blinded him as president to the intractability of the simmering
racial crisis in america by focusing on mainly symbolic gestures kennedy missed crucial
opportunities to confront the obstructionist southern bloc and to enact genuine reform
his inertia emboldening white supremacists and forced black activists to adopt
increasingly militant tactics
Someone Would Have Talked - Updated! 2010-11-01 this book describes john f kennedy s
activities as president and his dealings with latin american countries the author
served as assistant secretary of state for inter american affairs ara under president
kennedy which allows for a deeper insight into the subject matter martin draws from
several sources including his memory daily notes on his activities a long oral history
completed in may 1964 his office files the classified and unclassified files of the
department of state and the kennedy library and publications like the kennedy papers
and the department of state bulletin contents preface the battlefield eisenhower to
kennedy kennedy s tools kennedy launches the alliance for progress kennedy promotes
political economic and social development kennedy promotes the alliance for progress in
central america and mexico kennedy promotes the alliance for progress in the caribbean
kennedy promotes the alliance for progress in south america the diplomacy of the cuban
missile crisis results of the alliance for progress kennedy to johnson index
John F. Kennedy and the News Media 1976 in this groundbreaking biography of edward
kennedy historian and journalist burton hersh combines a lifetime of research and
reporting with a lively mixture of never before told anecdotes including the definitive
version of the incident at chappaquiddick the details of which kennedy himself filled
in for hersh shortly after it occurred to create a broad yet unfailingly intimate
portrait of the politician who would be universally acknowledged as one of the
twentieth century s greatest american legislators hersh was acquainted with kennedy
since his college days and the result here is a unique series of revelations that serve
to reinterpret the senator s public and private personas conditioned by deep seated
fears that he was an afterthought within his own powerful family kennedy developed a
genius for conciliation and strategizing that made him a dramatically more effective
political figure than either of his older brothers in addition to this biography s
account of the chappaquiddick incident hersh also delivers the first full report of the
vendetta between kennedy and richard nixon exposing the behind the scenes manipulations
to which kennedy resorted to drive nixon from office during the watergate scandal
Shifting Sands 2003 bobby kennedy s last campaign an homage to a leader who might have
changed history and a reconstruction of the conspiracy to stop him in a magisterial
feat of epic investigative poetry june 5 2018 is the fiftieth anniversary of the
assassination of robert f kennedy and there are still unanswered questions about
whether his murder was the result of a conspiracy broken glory is a graphic history
told in epic verse of bobby kennedy s life and times leading up to the fateful 1968
election campaign with 100 illustrations by artist rick veitch it encompasses the story
of his convicted killer sirhan sirhan as well as a large cast of characters that
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includes lyndon johnson j edgar hoover richard nixon and eugene mccarthy who was the
first to challenge the sitting president of his own party in the 1968 election and it
recalls the major events that made 1968 a turning point in american history the tet
offensive and battle of hue followed soon after by the my lai massacre the
assassination of martin luther king and the riots that ensued the authors illuminate
the evidence for a conspiracy fostered perhaps by elements of the cia that fielded a
second shooter and made of sirhan sirhan a patsy mirroring the part played by lee
harvey oswald in the assassination of john f kennedy an event that haunted jfk s
younger brother until his dying day
My Travels with Mrs. Kennedy 2024-04-02 from the new york times bestselling author of
20 books about the secret service fbi and cia comes the detailed account of the life
and times of the ambitious powerful masterfully manipulative joseph patrick kennedy for
all his wealth and power joe kennedy was not a happy man he also had no shame what he
cared about was having power through the political dynasty that he founded he achieved
that for generations to come if he hurt and corrupted others in the process no one had
the courage to challenge him the results are the myths that continue to enshrine the
kennedy family and maintain it as a national obsessions this book explodes those myths
utilizing extensive research and interviews with kennedy family members and their
intimates speaking on record for the first time kessler reveals stunning details of
joseph kennedy s enormous accomplishments and the terrible personal losses he suffered
The Bystander 2007-09-11 of the hundreds of books written about john f kennedy none
have yet taken the full measure of the role that theodore sorensen played in shaping
his presidency serving as president kennedy s speechwriter from 1952 until 1963
sorensen was a key advisor in the white house and a gatekeeper of the kennedy legacy in
the years after his assassination this book presents a compelling portrait of sorensen
s life and place in the american political landscape he became an outspoken critic of
corruption in politics a vocal opponent of the militarist foreign policy approach that
successive administrations adopted and an advisor to democratic presidential candidates
such as robert f kennedy and barack obama taking up questions about the role of
presidential advisors and the concept of public service an ideal that was central to
the most famous of the speeches that sorensen wrote for president kennedy michelle a
ulyatt offers new insight into sorensen s influence on the kennedy years and the
generation of leaders who came after
Kennedy and Latin America 1994 it was september 12 1962 when pres john f kennedy
delivered a speech at rice university before nearly 50 000 people by that time america
had launched but four men into space the suborbital flights of alan shepard and gus
grissom and the nearly identical three orbit journeys of john glenn and scott carpenter
buoyed by the success of those missions and cognizant of the danger that lay ahead the
president rearticulated his vision and reissued his challenge to reach the moon before
1970 we choose to go to the moon in this decade and do the other things not because
they are easy but because they are hard because that goal will serve to organize and
measure the best of our energies and skills the assassination of president kennedy in
the words of flight director gene kranz turned his vision into a quest to do it and do
it in the time frame he allotted on july 20 1969 neil armstrong stepped off the ladder
of the lunar module known as eagle taking one small step for man one giant leap for
mankind
John F. Kennedy and the New Frontier 1966 this is the first historical analysis that
reveals the depth and scope of the contribution that the kennedy family professional
staff and outside collaborators made in creating the john f kennedy presidential
campaign image documenting the origins of this ground breaking strategy as the combined
result of both 1920s hollywood film production and propaganda films in europe during
the 1930s it sheds new light on the effectiveness of the kennedy influence during the
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1960s and up to the present the kennedy boundary spanning approach to the development
and dispersal of public private information has since become an integral component of
media based politics the business of enhancing the aesthetics of the run for the
presidency through pictorial and cinematic representation has become an essential
contributing factor in many of the more controversial aspects of hollywood filmmaking
as well as a governmental propaganda resource the work particularly examines the
campaign film the new frontier with illustrations
Kennedy and the Press 1965 death was merciful to jacqueline kennedy onassis for it
spared her a parent s worst nightmare the loss of a child but if jackie had lived to
see her son jfk jr perish in a plane crash on his way to his cousin s wedding she would
have been doubly horrified by the familiar pattern in the tragedy once again on a day
that should have been full of joy and celebration america s first family was struck by
the kennedy curse in this probing expose renowned kennedy biographer edward klein a
bestselling author and journalist personally acquainted with many members of the
kennedy family unravels one of the great mysteries of our time and explains why the
kennedys have been subjected to such a mind boggling chain of calamities drawing upon
scores of interviews with people who have never spoken out before troves of private
documents archives in ireland and america and private conversations with jackie klein
explores the underlying pattern that governs the kennedy curse the reader is treated to
penetrating portraits of the irish immigrant patrick kennedy rose kennedy s father
honey fitz the dynasty s founding father joe kennedy and his ill fated daughter
kathleen president kennedy accused rapist william kennedy smith and the star crossed
lovers jfk jr and carolyn bessette each of the seven profiles demonstrates the basic
premise of this book the kennedy curse is the result of the destructive collision
between the kennedy s fantasy of omnipotence an unremitting desire to get away with
things that others cannot and the cold hard realities of life
Edward Kennedy 2010-08-10 this is one of the most important books to come from a
university press within the last year seaberg nobel prize laureate was chairman of the
old atomic energy commission aec when the treaty was negotiated with a decent time
interval now past he has opened the detailed diary he kept during his aec tenure
together with auxiliary materials including interviews with other participants he has
now written an incisive account of events leading up to the treaty and of the
negotiations and their successful conclusion christian science monitor drawn from
seaberg s personal journal this book focuses on kennedy s quest for a comprehensive
test ban and on why despite some near misses this glittering prize which carried with
it the opportunity to arrest the viciously spiralling arms race eluded our grasp more
than a memoir the book draws upon documents and observations of other key participants
it also provides insights into kennedy and his administration as well as giving us the
substance of the nuclear test ban debate mr seaberg is refreshingly fair in his
assessment of the merits and failures of the limited treaty that kennedy achieved new
york times a detailed and absorbing history of what seems in retrospect the innocent
and halcyon days of nuclear arms control seaberg rightly lays claim to having been an
insider in the test ban negotiations and his first person account benefits from close
friendship with other kennedy insiders as might be expected the book is most
interesting for the light it throws upon the thoughts and actions of kennedy a surprise
is its insight reflected through the eyes of kennedy and harriman into the personality
of khrushchev implicit in seaborg s portrait of khrushchev is a view which perhaps had
some currency in the kennedy administration but more recently seems to have fallen out
of vogue that it is possible to deal with the russians washington post
Broken Glory 2018-05-15 the author of high treason high treason 2 and killing the truth
contends that the central evidence in the case such as the famous zapruder film is
fraudulent the product of an incredible hoax national ad promo
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The Sins of the Father 2012-03-30 john f kennedy entered the white house hoping to make
america and the world a better and safer place in which to live through diplomacy he
wanted to achieve a settlement of the east west tensions and to bring about a peaceful
resolution to such issues as the israeli arab conflict although his provision of
defensive hawk anti aircraft missiles in response to russian french and british arms
sales to the arabs made him the first president to supply arms to israel kennedy feared
both exacerbation of the arms race and the proliferation of nuclear weapons while he
remained an honest and loyal friend to israel he also attempted to further america s
relationship with the arab states and to encourage a settlement of the arab refugee
issue kennedy was an independent thinker who learned how to rely upon his own best
judgment and intelligence rather than upon his father or officials like dean rusk or
allen dulles kennedy ultimately agreed to regular consultations between israeli and
american military personnel but he would not agree to a dual alliance nor would he
allow america to become israel s main source of military equipment the author contends
that it was this precarious and uncertain diplomatic and military situation that
encouraged israel to develop its own defense industries and to investigate the
possibilities of producing its own nuclear weapons systems
Theodore Sorensen and the Kennedys 2019-04-03 this book includes never before published
material such as che s televised speech outlining the issues posed by kennedy s plan it
also demonstrates how this 1960s debate is still raging in the proposal for the free
trade area of the americas ftaa book jacket
John F. Kennedy: from Florida to the Moon 2019
John F. Kennedy and the Artful Collaboration of Film and Politics 2003-01-01
Kennedy and the Press. The News Conferences, Edited and Annotated by Harold W. Chase
and Allen H. Lerman, with an Introduction by Pierre Salinger. [With Portraits.]. 1965
The Kennedy Curse 2004-04-17
Kennedy, Khrushchev and the Test Ban 1983-03-16
Killing Kennedy and the Hoax of the Century 1995
John F. Kennedy and Israel 2005-10-30
Our America and Theirs 2006
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